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This is a special edition of the Newsletter. Hopefully I can get all of the pictures from the 

last two meetings, as well as some from the Nationals. 

DON’T FORGET IT’S BBQ NIGHT THIS FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 12! 

These are from July. 

 

From August, Bill Connally brought in a Bell X-1 from Tamiya; and an Aerocraft Wiles W-52, 



Both in 1/72 scale.  The W-52 is a 3-D print. The W-1 was the British A/C designed to break the 

sound barrier. It was jet powered (first practical afterburner), Capable of 1,000 mph, it was six 

months ahead of the X-1. It was cancelled after 95% complete, but the Labour Gott. Shut it 

down! 

 

Reuven Shapira built Airfix’ 1/72 HS 125. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Dr. Simon Vichnevetsy built Airfix’ 1/72 B-24J. He really liked the kit, but used rear fins from 

an Academy kit. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Dae DeNardo built Hobby Boss’ Pzkpw1 Ausf F. 

I’m pretty sure Dave took home a trophy from the Nationals, but I can’t remember which place, 

even though I judged the category!  ( No names on the new forms at Nationals.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Martin Orlando brought in Knight Models/GW Melisandre and WarHammer Elves in 33 mm 

sale. It’s difficult to get good photos of his figures-need to find a better way. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Matt Giordano called this “Balance of Terror” rom a Star Trek episode. The Romulan Torpedo  

Is made from a water bottle ring 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Dave Goldman built Airfix’ Jaguar SS-100 He added “everything.” 

 



 

Jerry Hughson finished Italeri’s 1/35 LVT-A1Alligator. He added some troopers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

I’m leaving John Bucholz’ SDFKZ 251 Diorama on it’s side so you can see it better, real nice 

work here. 

 

 



Just a note before we go on. As of now the only way I’ve figured how to get photos from 

my phone into word in Windows 11 is to e-mail them to myself, and then copy and paste.  

I’m sure there is a better way, I anyone knows it, please let me know.  Now on to August. 

 

 

Bill Joel was nice enough to take these photos from August, but I do not have the forms to 

tell us which is whose. 



 

These must be Martin Orlando’s. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

John Bucholz’ “Tank Girls.” 

 

A better picture. 



 

 

 

Tiger Tank by Patrick O’Connor 

 



 

Oscar Hernandez- new Member? 

 

Bill Joel-is this a Horton? 

 

 

 



 

YUP 

 

 



 

 

Dave Goldman 



I’m pretty sure that’s it.  If I missed anyone’s build please forgive me and send me a photo 

and some info? 

Now some photos I took at the National Convention. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 



Well that’s it. I hope you enjoy the photos.  I apologize or all the spaces, but formatting 

these is not easy.   

I’ll never win Newsletter of the Year, that’s for sure! LOL 


